
You don’t need to go through a workers’ comp claim alone.

PASS never wants to see an employee get injured on the job but unfortunately, that can happen. 
Applying for workers’ comp can be a difficult and time consuming process, particularly when a 
member is at his or her most vulnerable.

PASS Can Help!
The union provides members with a specialized Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs (OWCP)  
representative with whom you can consult when dealing with the complexities of an OWCP claim.

When the agency determines that an employee must be removed from his or her assigned job,  
re-assigned, or is returned to work, the OWCP rep is notified and given an opportunity to participate 
during any meeting where the agency discusses this subject with the affected employee. 

The PASS OWCP rep is Veronica (Ronnie) Benedetto (Chapter CA3) and she is here to help  
after an injury or occupational illness occurs on the job. You can reach her at veronica.benedetto@
passmember.net

When facing any work related injury, be sure to review your CBA (Article 83 in the AVS CBA and  
Article 59 in the ATO CBA) as a point of reference.

And let PASS help.
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